
 

At Enfield Heights Academy, we are KIND, RESPECTFUL, RESILIENT and BRAVE.  
We are the Force for Positive Change. 

 
 

13th November 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Following our successful series of workshops for parents/carers on Maths last academic year, we are delighted to 
be able to offer our parents/carers a refresher sessions aimed to support you in helping your children at home. 
 
All the workshops will be run by Mrs Ubor, our Maths Lead, and Sara Tilley who works closely with our Trust as 
the Maths Consultant (https://www.curiousmaths.co.uk/ ).  
 
 
Upcoming workshops are as follows: 
  
EYFS Maths Workshop for Reception parents/carers – Tuesday 28th November 9:00-10:00am 
  -  Six Key areas of Maths in the EYFS 
  -  How do these areas typically develop? 
  -  How do we teach Maths in Reception (practical workshop)? 
  -  How can you support at home? 
 
Spring Term 
Year 1 & 2 Maths Workshop for Year 1 and 2 parents/carers – Tuesday 16th January 9:00-10:00am 
and 
Year 3 & 4 Maths Workshop for Year 3 and 4 parents/carers – Tuesday 16th January 2.00-3.00pm 
and 
Year 5 & 6 Maths Workshop for Year 5 and 6 parents/carers – Tuesday 23rd January 9:00-10:00am 
These workshops will look at: 
  -  Mathematics Calculation Policy in each year group 
  -  How we teach the different calculations 
  -  EHA Approach to Teaching/ Learning 
  -  How can you support at home? 
   
I hope that you will be able to join us in school for some of these workshops and information sessions.  
  
With my very best wishes,  

 
Headteacher 
 

 
 
 

https://www.curiousmaths.co.uk/


 

 


